
May 31st, 2019  

Product Change Notice 
 

RE: Standard Product Label format change on Altech Corporation products 

 
Dear Valued Altech Corporation Customer,  

This PCN is being issued to notify customers that in order to standardize our label format, Altech 
Corporation is in the process of changing from the old label format to a new 3 x 3 in. size ECIA compliant 
and California proposition P65 compatible product labeling.  
 
Description of change:  
The appearance of the product label will change but all the information from the old label is still available 
with additional information added. The new product label size is 3 x 3 inches except where the information 
is printed directly on the product packaging. Please see samples below.  
 
Impact of change:  
The new label is compliant with ECIA 1D and 2D barcoding requirements. 
The new label is marked with requirements set by California Proposition P65 warnings.  
 
Scope of change:  
All Altech products are included into the scope of this PCN. 
 
Effective date of Implementation:  

This change is expected to be fully implemented by July 1st, 2019. All products manufactured or received 

by Altech Corporation after this date will be labeled or marked with the new label and information. 

Label samples:  
Old label format:      New label format:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact our                                                                                            

Customer service department or me directly. 

Laszlo Gyorgypal, QA Manager 
908-806-9400 ext. 428.  
Laszlo@altechcorp.com 


